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Digestive Health
Specialists

OF THE SOUTHEAST

Important Notice

“No Show” Policy

Gastroenterologists:

S. Andrew Sarrels, M.D.
Tyler P. Black, M.D.
George A. Nelson, IV M.D.
Adam L. Edwards, M.D.
Benjamin A. Hewitt, M.D.

Pathologist:

Beth M. Rutland, M.D.

We strive to make every effort to notify you of any upcoming scheduled procedure or upcoming scheduled office
appointment by our automated reminder service that calls or sends out text reminders at two different times prior to your

scheduled appointment.

We realize there may be times when you need to reschedule your appointment. We ask that you show consideration by
notifying our office at least 24 hours in advance if you are unable to keep an appointment. We would like to have the

opportunity to offer that appointment to another patient who needs to see the doctor.

This serves as notice that if you fail to give at least a 24-hour notice of cancellation in the future, there will be a $50

cancellation fee for a no-show appointment and a $200 no show fee for procedures.

Repeat missed appointments may result in dismissal from our practice.

I have read and understand the above policy.

Signature

Date
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